
October 10, 2014 Voter ID will NOT be in effect to vote November 4, 2014 

As you may have learned already, on October 9 the U.S. Supreme Court ordered that the photo ID 

requirement will not be in effect for the November 4, 2014 General Election. The Court, by a 6-3 vote, 

reinstated an injunction against the law which was previously issued by the federal court in the Eastern 

District of Wisconsin. 

 


